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NSA is a non-profit, nondenominational organisation working for the benefit of the over 50s 

 
Marion’s Memo: 
A warm welcome to our March Newsletter and I mean warm. 
What a weird summer we are having. I hope everyone is coping. 
Sadly Moira Clarke has passed away having been unwell for 
many months. Our sincere condolences to Ken and their family. 
A small reminder to use the benefits offered to you through NSA. 
There is a 10% discount on certain stores, Amart, Freedom and 
Plush furniture stores, Mycar offers a 12% discount on tyres,  
services and other bits and pieces to help your car running to full 

capacity. Not doing too well as per usual re trips a little disappointing  as our first go for 
2020 was cancelled due to lack of interest.  As you all know we always have had to subsi-
dise every one of our bus trips to cover the cost of empty seats which  in the past has led to 
our finances not being as healthy as they should have been. This year Committee decided to 
not do this unless it is to cover only two or three but it was too many this time so trip was 
once again cancelled. Certainly hoping for a better result in the future. Once again there was 
a wonderful turn up of members to the Club lunch held at 162 Beach St.  We were very well 
looked after and the food was very well received. I would like to thank everyone who 
attended on such a hot humid day. Our next Club Lunch will be on Friday the 20th of March 
at 12.30. Venue will be Food Star on Nepean Highway. Great news for Roy and Doreen 
McLaren who have been made Life Members of NSA, and not before time. A very Happy 
Birthday to all you Pisceans out there. To those who are not too well at the moment a 
speedy recovery and please let Margaret McGrath or myself know of anyone who is unwell 
or has had an injury. That’s all folks for this month.          Marion 
  

The brain is the most outstanding organ in the body. 
It works for 24 hours a day , 365 days a year, 
Right from your birth…..Until you fall in love. 

 

 

WELFARE REPORT FROM MARGARET MCGRATH                                  
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We meet at 10.30 
am last Wednesday 
of the month at 
Francis Xavier Hall.   

Come along earlier 
and have cup of tea 
at 9.30 –10.30 am 
prior to meeting 
starting at 10.30 
am. 

 

Advertisements 
from Sponsors on 
page 4 - please sup-
port our sponsors. 

 

COM meeting 18th 
March 2020 

 

Next General 

Meeting 

25th March 2020 
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June Malone is recovering well after a fall and a trip to  
Hospital. 
Have you ever considered some of the uses of a Walking 
Stick 
When the shower rose is too high in a motel pull it down 
with your stick. 
To fetch something from under furniture or from a shelf in 
the Supermarket. 
To push something out of your way. 
Or perhaps beat someone to death, but only if you are really 
annoyed.  

97869264 
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COMMITTEE CONTACTS: 

 

President and Zone  
Delegate   

Marion Tracey 9776 6648 

    0425704481 

    

Vice President   

Margaret Norton 0437830256 

    

    

Secretary/Public 
Officer/Newsletter   

Mary Smith 97731471 

   0424570811 

    

Treasurer   

Barbara Hamilton 0417119882 

Mike Smith 
(assistant treasurer)   0418144883  

   

Events Co-
Ordinator  

Lorraine Mammana 0410796031 

    

    

Speaker organiser   

Linda Ward 0424553117 

    

General Committee 
Members   

Lynne Jerman 97660345 

Astrid Shead 97860003 

   

Other useful numbers  

Welfare   

Margaret McGrath 97869264 

Happy birthday to : 

Fiona Jones, Margaret White, Greta 

Hargreaves, Margaret Walker,  

Margaret McGrath, June Malone 

LUNCH IS ON  

FRIDAY 20TH MARCH 

AT FOOD STAR 

Some jokes from Marion (and 

others) 
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OUTINGS—LORRAINE 0410796031 

 

 

 
 

 

March trip 

Beleura House and Garden Tour, 11th March, Morning Tea provided, Cost:  $25.00— 
Lunch at Mornington Golf Club - at own expense 
Depart Ballam Park at 9 am                                                       *NB:  Car pool for this trip 
 
April Trip 
National Vietnam Veterans Museum, Phillip Island  
Wednesday April 8th 2020  — cost  $35.00 (includes $10 entry to Museum) 
Lunch at Kilcunda Ocean View Hotel - at own expense 
Departs Ballam Park at 9.00am 
 

New pick up point is Ballam Park:  entry off Naranga Cres and park at the 
rear of the football club & Primary School 

 

Donations for Easter raffle requested.  
…………………………………….. 

TREASURER—BARBARA HAMILTON—0417119882 

When paying for trips, exact money would be appreciated. 

Refunds ready to be handed out for the cancelled February tour. 

SPEAKERS  - LINDA WARD—0424553117 
 

March is Barry Gomm, who will be entertaining us with 

stories of his ever-lasting youth, with humour, photo-

graphs and music. 
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National Seniors Australia Frankston Branch  

acknowledges the printing of this newsletter by Helme Printing 

5/14-16 Tova Drive, Carrum Downs, 3201, as a community service. 

RAY WHITE 

 

We appreciate the help of our sponsors, please do use them 


